

The Graceful Connection

May 2023



Latest News from the Residence at Bethel Park Independent Living Newsletter

Why is Esther smiling? Because she just bowled 5 strikes in a row! All the fun of bowling without the weight of a ball or a slippery alley, Wii allows bowlers of all skill levels to have fun whether seated or standing. Bowlers submit their scores and the Activity Department posts them daily to allow for a little friendly competition. Wii also attracts spectators when they hear the bowlers whooping it up.

To keep the bowling league experience as authentic as possible, bowlers are treated to a catered banquet in September.

Grace Signature Events

Community Updates



Vendor and Craft Show
Paparazzi Jewelry offers a wide
selection of slip on rings and bracelets,
earrings and necklaces. Can't wait to
see what you selected, Judy.



Dot finds it convenient to shop for handmade greeting cards from Doris, a participating vendor and a resident of our community.



Peggy and her family check out all the goodies at Lots of Love Sweets, featuring hand made chocolates and novelties too many to mention.



BIRTHDAYS

Gino S. - 7th Willie F. - 19th Bertha "Bea" D. - 20th Joan M. - 25th Carol R. - 27th Winifred G. - 30th Bert D. - 31st

Grace Signature Events

Community Updates



Lunch Outing
Anita, Janet, and Josephine take some
time out from their busy schedules at
The Residence to enjoy lunch at Silk
Road in Caste Village.



Hoppy Holidays from the dedicated dining services staff at The Residence at Bethel Park.



Silver Sneakers exercise class is a great way to loosen up and start your day.
Instructor Mary Ann Gerard offers personalized instruction to a great sound track.

BIRTHDAYS

Gino S. - 7th Willie F. - 19th Bertha "Bea" D. - 20th Joan M. - 25th Carol R. - 27th Winifred G. - 30th

Bert D. - 31st

Every second Friday of the month, Chef Tom prepares a special luncheon for residents celebrating a birthday that month. Celebrants dine at noon in the Bistro.

The Residence at Bethel Park will once again be a polling place for the Primary Election on Tuesday, May 16th. Polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Pittsburgh Ballroom dancers perform for the first time at The Residence on Wednesday, May 17th. Come early to get an up close seat in the Activity Room.

Back to the ballpark for Washington Wild Things Baseball on Wednesday evenings May 17, June 14, July 19 and August 16. Free admission fot the Senior Slugger program. See Judy for details.

Warmer weather is almost here....

Residents embrace spring and summer with Social Hour entertainment in the gazebo, while enjoying a cocktail and relaxing on the back porch, playing cornhole on the back patio, front porch visits with friends and family -how many deer will you see on the hillside this evening?- and strolls around the property.

Before you know it, we will be planting veggies in our raised beds.

Hello Summer!!!